Video game club monthly newsletter.

You are receiving this newsletter because you asked for it when you took the test.   If you do not want to receive this newsletter then email us back.

Contest

Here is are monthly contest.  This months contest is to create your own video game, and put a description of the game.  Be sure to add your name and email.  Send your entry to joshmartin1416@yahoo.com. 

New things added to the website

We are adding revews for video games, movies and leapsters.

        Remember tell your friends about us!!!!!!!!!!!!!

